
APPENDIX C 
 
Recommendations from the Partnerships Review Committee – 11 July 2013 
 
The Partnerships Review Committee supported the recommendations contained within the 
report, subject to: - 
 
Appendix A, paragraph 6.03  
 
The words ‘enhanced by collaborative working’ to be replaced with ‘best served’ on the first 
bullet point of the final set of bullet points, so that it reads: - 
 
• Liaise with external organisations operating in the area, whether national, regional or 

local, to ensure that the interests of local people are best served;” 
 
Appendix B, paragraph 7(b) 
 
The amendment of the term ‘Overview and Scrutiny Committee’ to read ‘Scrutiny and 
Overview Committee’.  


